


Prom committee 

meeting in Mrs. 

Gilmour's room on 

Thursday at 7:30am



Any male student that is 

interested in joining the men's 

choir club after school should 

meet in the choir room 

tomorrow from 3:10-4:15p. If 

you have any questions contact 

Mrs. Tanner. 



There will be a 

NHS/Senior 

Scholarship meeting 

Friday at 7:45 in the 

PAC.



The Academic team participated in the third 

conference meet of the season and posted an 

impressive win.  The team has steadily improved 

its standing in conference since the first meet.  

They now trail Batesville by 1.5 points halfway 

through the season. E.C has three first-place 

teams, ( English, Fine Arts, and Social Studies), 

and two-second place teams, ( Math and 

Interdisciplinary).  The team will next compete on 

Nov. 9th in the Greensburg Conference meet. 

Good Luck, Trojans!


